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Wendy Sparks
2024 ADDC PRESIDENT
34627 E County Rd 1517, Paoli OK  73074
405.760.2884 (cell)
wsparks@cegx.net 








   November 2024Board of Directors


PRESIDENT 
Wendy Sparks
Carl E. Gungoll Expl. LLC

PRESIDENT ELECT
Kathy Martin
Acadian Ambulance Service, Inc.

SECRETARY
Kelli Hiltbrand
Sutton Pump & Supply, Inc.

TREASURER
Sue Weaver
Osborn Heirs Company

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT 
Barbara Pappas
Cobra Oil & Gas Corp.


PARLIAMENTARIAN
Evelyn Green
GBC Minerals


CENTRAL REGION DIRECTOR
Michelle Burgard
Devon Energy

NORTHEAST REGION DIRECTOR
Shelly Hildebrant
Hanley CPA PLLC

SOUTHEAST REGION DIRECTOR
Angie Corvers
ExxonMobil Chemicals

WEST REGION DIRECTOR
Heather Woods
Whiptail Midstream






ADDC Membership

I’m so excited about some cool weather and temperatures!  It is 90 degrees today in Oklahoma but I’m holding out hope that Fall will soon arrive! 
  
Kathy Martin is looking for volunteers for Committee Chairman and region reps for various committees for 2025. Looking for some fresh eyes and ideas on the committees.  Please reach out to her or any 2025 Region Director to see what is available. 
  	
Soon clubs will be voting on new officers for 2025.  It is VERY important that as soon as elected you fill out the New Officer Form (AD031) and email it to ado@addc.org.  Please also send a copy to your 2025 Region Director.  This is a very important step to get all the club Presidents listed correctly on the website.  Also, please remember if you have officer changes during the middle of the year you will need to fill out another AD031 and send it to ADO.  

Philana Thompson and the FRC Committee are reviewing the convention financials along with Q3.  All indications point to the fact that we will end up in the black for Convention!  Val Williams and her committee did an excellent job researching and sticking to their budget.  Thank you again to the Central Region and all the clubs that gave monetary and in-kind donations. 

"Every time you tear a leaf off a calendar, you present a new place for new ideas.”—Charles Kettering

    Sincerely, 
  Wendy Sparks
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